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| oppose this bill and urge the committee to oppose it as well.

Any restrictions on the ability of peaceable people to obtain firearms and standard
firearms components (magazines holding greater than 10 rounds), are wrong.

This bill creates financial and procedural barriers for peaceable people to own
firearms. Rather than making the community safer, those intent on doing evil will
continue to do so, undeterred by this law, or any other.

Evildoers will obtain firearms through unlawful means (as they often do). Meanwhile,
peaceable people across Oregon will be waiting patiently for their government
sanctioned permit and non-existent safety class, to buy a firearm.

Evildoers will obtain (illegally) and use (illegally) 10+ capacity magazines to commit
crimes. Meanwhile, peaceable, law-abiding citizens will carry inadequate firepower

(legally), for fear of prosecution.

Please stop making it harder for good men and women to defend themselves and
their families.
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